ROHIM

SEMICONDUCTOR

Part Discontinuation Notice

Date:  8/16/2018
Power Module Div.
Rohm Co., Ltd.

Dear Valued Customers,

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production
of the following product.
Please take a moment to review.

Product Name :

BP5310A

Power Module

Reason of discontinuation:

Cannot keep production line due to none production facility.
Date of discontinuation

8/16/2018
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